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General Secretariat (GS) 

 

 Geneva, 24 August 2023 

  
E-mail: HRerecruit@itu.int  

 To the Director-General 
 

   
   
   

Circular letter No. 23/26 

Subject: 

 

Vacancy Notice No. 1346P-2023/BDT-DDR/EXTERNAL/P5 "ITU Area Representative 
for Southern Africa" 

  Dear Madam, Dear Sir,  

The post described in the Annex is to be filled in Harare, Zimbabwe within the Telecommunication 
Development Bureau (BDT). 

The relevant job description with the qualifications required, as well as all other useful information, 
is annexed hereto. 

Administrations are requested to circulate vacancy notices to all potential sources of recruitment 
including universities, institutes, associations of engineers and the private sector as the case may be. 

I would be grateful if Administrations would invite qualified candidates and especially women 
candidates to apply for the above position not later than 23/10/2023 on ITU career website:  

https://jobs.itu.int/job/Harare-ITU-Area-Representative-for-Southern-Africa/953021555/ 
 
 
The Plenipotentiary Conference adopted the Resolution 48 (Rev. Dubai 2018), affirming that: “...when 
filling vacant posts by international recruitment, in choosing between candidates who meet the 
qualification requirements for a post, preference shall be given to candidates from regions of the world 
which are under-represented in the staffing of the Union, taking into account the balance between 
female and male staff mandated by the United Nations common system;". 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Doreen Bogdan-Martin 

Secretary-General 

 

Annexes: Vacancy Notice No. 1346P-2023/BDT-DDR/EXTERNAL/P5 "ITU Area Representative for 
Southern Africa" 












